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    NICOLE,

 Hello Everyone,
 

I am the Secretary of ACSA (Alexander College Student
Association). I believe everyone does not know much
about what ACSA is and what they are doing. First, I want
to say that as an International student, I experienced
loneliness when I first came to Canada. However, as an
ACSA member, I believe every student who comes from
a different country, should feel like they belong in this
College. Therefore, we want students to feel like the
College is their second home. We are trying our best to
serve you guys as much as we can and organize more
activities for you to make new friends. ACSA is always
there to support you if you have any questions or
problems, and we are happy to listen when you want to
share.  Come out and join us at the next ACSA meeting!

 ACSA SECRETARY



Protection FROM the

CORONAvirus
(COVID-19)!

Washing hands will help you
avoid the infection of the

Coronavirus (COVID-19). It is
suggested that one should

wash their hands for at least
20 seconds. Washing your

hands frequently will help you
avoid any infection including

coughing or
sneezing. The best times to
wash hands is before eating

and after transiting.

Wash your

hands You can use mask to further
avoid any infection. 

As this virus
 is contagious so it is better to

cover your mouth and nose area
to prevent the spread of the

infection. 
 

TOP TIP: you can even buy
masks on Amazon.

wear masks

The more you sanitize your
hadns, the more you can stay

protected. 
 

TOP TIP: purchase a mini
hand sanitizer to 

carry with you, so you can
easily sanitize whenever or

wherever you want!

sanitize more



 BASKETBALL 

SOCCER

Do you love playing basketball? If
you do we have the perfect team
for you, AC EXPLORERS. We
practice every Monday from 5 - 7
pm at Maywood Community
School. Come and be part of the
first ever basketball team at
Alexander College. 

Alexander College is always trying to
improve athletics. We are kicking it
off with the first soccer practice on
Thursday, Feb 6 at the BCIT soccer
field. It is just a 17 minute bus ride
away from Alexander College
Burnaby Campus. The bus that you
have to take is 130.

AC ATHLETICS



H I G H L I G H T S  F R O M  T H E

M O S A I C  W O R K S H O P

 

ENLIGHTENING WORKSHOP!
 

It was an informative workshop

in which AC students could

freely discuss sensitive topics

such as sexual harassment.  In

the Mosaic workshop, we

focused on understanding why

it is the norm to overlook it,

and how we can protect

ourselves and others in those

types of situations.

MOSAIC INFORMATION
 

https://www.mosaicbc.org/
 info@mosaicbc.org

 



IMPORTANT 
 DATES 

 

 

 
 

.Reading break

starts on February

14, 2020 and will

continue to the long

weekend of Family

day  February 17,

2020.

 

 
 

March 6, 2020
is the last day
to withdraw

from a course
with a “W”.

 



 
 

Pink shirt day fundraiser on

February 26, 2020 from

11:30 to 1:30 pm.

 
 

We are heading to watch a
Canucks game on February 22,
2020. The ticket price for this

event is $15. 
Email:

studentlife@alexandercollege.ca
for more information. 



BE
STRONG
WUHAN

Please donate to
fight against
Coronavirus.

All donations
will be matched by
Alexander College.

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE EMAIL:
STUDENTLIFE@ALEXANDERCOLLEGE.CA



 
 

SEE 
YOU

NEXT 
TIME!

 
 
 
 
 
                              
 RAJESH 


